
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

  

 First, a brief summary of topics addressed at 

the 28 Feb BG Board meeting for those unable to 

attend: hot water tank replacement process, bike 

outside storage, website forms for referrals to BG 

Board &property manager, Comcast fiber install 

update, pool gate repair/replacement,T-12 lanai 

restoration., pool deck condition, & ARC window 

replacement recommendations. 

 As always, the objective of the Board is to 

improve your quality of life and protect your 

financial investment. The activities and social events 

that follow in various sections of the Bugle 

demonstrate that commitment. These events are 

planned and implemented by Resident volunteers, 

self-financed, and are a primary reason why BG 

enjoys a very favorable reputation in SWF. 

 Lastly, a reminder that the BG annual 

meeting for owners is scheduled for 30 March @ 

4pm at the Imperial Golf Clubhouse. A second 

official notice is in route to all owners containing an 

Agenda and Proxy forms to insure a quorum. In order 

to provide the Club House with an estimated 

number for food and beverage needs email Harry the 

BG property manager with your intention to attend 

by 20 March.  

 

Fred Demma, President  

 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

   

Our finances are in pretty good shape.  January 

income and expenses are in close agreement with the 

approved budget.  Income is $4k over expected and 

expenses are $4k under budget.  There are two 

extraordinary cost for the court yard repairs and 

building renovation that amount to $19k. There is 

one outstanding expense for the renovation of T 

building which should be resolved soon. 

 The P&L and Balance sheet are posted on the 

web site. 

 There have been inquiries on the roof loan, 

the last loan payment is February 10, 2024 
 

Bob Giese, Treasurer  
 

PROPERTY MANAGER 

  

 Spring is in the air! Enjoy the flowers and 

warm temperatures, but be aware of your 

surroundings. It’s that time of year when break-ins 

are up in homes and cars. An unlocked front door 

with money and jewelry on the table, or car door with 

a women purse clearly visible, are easy targets for 

burglars. Avoid that temptation by locking both 

doors. If you are going to the beach, keep your 

valuables out of sight and in the truck of your car. 

Crime is everywhere so be smart and enjoy your time 

in paradise! 

Harry Parks, CAM 

KEB Management Services 

239.262.1396 

 

         
                

              -  

         

 ISSUE NO: 178 – MARCH 2020 

Pres. - Fred Demma, VP – Willis Faust,  

VP – Steve Smith, Secretary – Mark 

Chambers,  

Treasurer – Bob Giese  

Editor – Susan Shrewsbury 
 



 

BERMUDA GREENS WEBSITE 

 
Website: BermudaGreensNaples.com 
 Be sure to check out your website to keep in 

touch with the current communications and goings 

on for Bermuda Greens.  If you have trouble logging 

in to the password protected areas, please contact the 

Community Manager by emailing him through the 

Property Management page, and he will provide you 

with the Username and Password.  Is there 

something you would like to see on the 

website?  Please send us suggestions and we will 

explore adding the content. 

 
www.BermudaGreensNaples.com 

bermudagreensnews@gmail.com. 

. 

Sue Giese, Jan McCloskey, Peter Asimakopoulos  

Web team members 

 

LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE 

 

 Come the end of March, early April some 

folks here in Bermuda Greens will be saying 

goodbye to this season and heading north.  With that 

in mind it’s time for the annual landscape reminder 

regarding your gardens and spring cleanup. 

 Please be sure to pull any and all annuals you 

may have planted.  Any potted plants should also be 

removed.  Place the plants in a paper bag and put it 

curb side for the Friday refuse collection. 

 Any pots or garden decorations should be 

safely stored inside so they will not be airborne and 

destructive should we experience a hurricane.  Any 

items hanging in trees, i.e. orchids and decorations, 

should be removed to a safe location to prevent them 

from flying around in the event of a storm. 

 We wish everyone a safe trip to their northern 

homes.  Have a wonderful summer and fall season, 

looking forward to seeing you all next year.    Until 

then, happy gardening! 

  

Emi Lydem & Steve Smith,  

Chairs Landscape Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOCCE 

  

 Our Bermuda Greens Bocce season is 

drawing to a close. We have two weeks of 

competition left before the playoffs. The playoffs 

will be Monday, March 23 and Tuesday, March 24. 

The winners of these two games will participate in 

the Championship game on Wednesday, March 25. 

All the playoff games will take place at 3:00. All 

people in the community are invited to bring their 

lawn chairs over to the Bocce Court to watch the 

games and to get to know their neighbors.  

 The banquet for bocce participants will be 

Thursday, March 26. Exact time for the dinner to be 

announced later.  

Hope to see you at the playoffs 

 

Linda Toner, Bocce Steering Committee 
Bob Giese 

Joe Devita 

Fred Demma 

Willis Faust 

 

LONG RANGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

  

 LTP will meet the week of March 2 to review 

the current project for repair or replace the club 

house pavers and prepare recommendations to the 

Board.  We are always looking for new members to 

contribute to the committee.  Please email me if you 

would like to join. 

 

Sue Giese, LRPC Chair 

 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

  

 Your Social Committee is working on new 

ideas as we slide into our final months of this 

wonderful season.  

 St Patrick's Day event will be coming up very 

soon so please watch the kiosk for details. 

 On behalf of the Social Committee I would 

like to thank everyone who has patronized all our 

programs this season, and the thank you notes you 

personally sent to us.  

 We hope you enjoyed every one of them and 

we look forward to providing you with a few more. 

  

Social Committee Chairs, 

Tommie and Marilyn co- chairs 

mailto:bermudagreensnews@gmail.com


BINGO 

  

 Our next Bingo night is Monday, March 9th 

at 7:00 PM in the Bermuda Greens Clubhouse. We'll 

continue Bingo on the 2nd and 4th Monday of each 

month so long as there is a sufficient level of interest. 

 A lucky "7" or "11" was not rolled on the dice 

during our last session on February 24th, so the 

"Prize Plus" pot is still building... and is getting even 

bigger! Odds say that it's now overdue to hit! Be sure 

you're there on Monday... it could be paid out that 

night if a lucky "7" or "11" is rolled!  The PrizePlus 

pot keeps getting larger each week until it hits 

again... if the PrizePlus pot is activated, it is added to 

the regular pot for that night and all prizes will be 

increased proportionally (by about 2X now!). Invite 

your friends and neighbors, too... more players make 

for more fun and bigger prizes! 

 Bingo cards (each with three games) are still 

just $6 each, and are good for all games that 

night.  Small bills (especially $1 bills) and exact 

change if possible are appreciated! 

 Bring some snacks to share if you can.  Hope 

to see you all at Bingo!  

 

Dan Howard, Coordinator and Caller 

 

DOMINOS & MORE 

  

 Television trivia was held on Monday night, 

March 2nd. There were five teams with 

approximately 32 people total that played. A good 

time was had by all and we received a lot of positive 

feedback to bring trivia night back next season. The 

winning team was Mary and Frank Trad, Barb and 

Ray Vanasse, Marie Willwerth and Dan Howard.  

 We are continuing to meet Tuesday mornings 

at 10:00 to play Dominoes, and usually have from 6-

10 people playing.  The next Monday night 

Dominoes will be March 16th.  

 Any questions or for more info, please 

contact Nan at mail4nanv@att.net 

 

 

mailto:mail4nanv@att.net

